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ber, the Rev. Dr. Symonds, gave most helpful addresses,
which were much appreciated by the girls, and as we some­
times hear quotations from them we believe seed sown will 
bring forth fruit in their lives.

The Circle of the King’s Daughters have met the
three other Thursdays in the month. The second Thursday 
is devoted to a consecration meeting, when we renew our 
vows and receive new members. These meetings are times of 
heart-searching, as we fount it no light matter to put on the 
little cross marked I. H. N., which signfies that what we do 
is to be done “In Ilis Name.” Several new members have
been added during the year. As usual, the two remaining
Thursdays are devoted to some special work, while one reads 
aloud some book that should inspire to more earnest service.

The attendance at the Children’s Sewing Class on Wednes­
day afternoons has been larger this year than last. The 
ages range from four to fourteen years. The older 
girls have been cutting out and making their undergarments, 
and it has been very interesting to watch them as they have 
tried to cut the cloth to best advantage. Some who have 
learned to sew well by hand have been learning to use the 
sewing machine. We have not been able to press them for­
ward as we hoped owing to lack of teachers, but we feel sure 
that other lessons than sewing have been learned wdiich we 
have reason to believe they are now putting into practice in 
their daily lives.

The Bible Class at 3.45 on Sunday afternoons has increased 
in average attendance and in interest during the year. 76 
names are on the roll. Again, last summer the class was 
carried on by the girls themselves during our absence from


